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The Hiawatha History Committee met on July 10, 2017, at Hiawatha City Hall in Conference Room D with Pat 
Semelroth as Chair calling the meeting to order at 1:30 P.M. Members present: Tom Theis, Dick Larson, Chris 
Ask and Mary Beth Culbertson. Members Absent: Sandy Brewer and Jerry Seifried.  
 
Business: 
 
Tom Theis moved the approval of the agenda, seconded by Chris Ask. Motion carried. Tom Theis moved the 
approval of the June 12, 2017 meeting minutes, seconded by Mary Beth Culbertson. Motion carried.  
 
Hiawatha Insight Articles  
 

 August newsletter articles –  
 

o Street name history for Pirie Drive and Rainbow Boulevard. 
 
Hiawatha Fun Fest Parade 
 
History Committee members held discussion on participating in the Hiawatha Fun Fest parade on August 26. 
City Clerk Kornegor will submit a parade application on behalf of the History Committee and find banners from 
last year to put on the sides of the vehicle. The History Committee will also have banners made of the old 
Hiawatha postage stamp and a picture of Fay Clark to display in the parade. 
 
Discussion on History Book Sponsorship Letter 
 
Business sponsorship letters will be mailed out during the week of July 14, 2017 with a return date of August 
14, 2017.  
 
Mary Beth Culbertson moved to adjourn the business portion of the meeting at 2:09 P.M., seconded by Dick 
Larson. Motion carried. 
 
Next meeting is August 14, 2017 at 1:30 p.m. 
 
History Book 
 
History Committee members used the rest of the meeting to work on the History Book. 
 
 
 
 
______________________________ 
Pat Semelroth, Chair 
 
 


